Dear Principals and Teachers,

Thank you for taking your time to read my letter.

My name is Paola Guidi and I am the owner of Ca’ del Buco, a small agritourismo in Monte Pastore.  I am writing to offer you and your students a unique argricultural learning experience.  After years of study, I deeply believe that schools can provide a variety of learning environments to help ensure participatory and authentic learning.  Ca’ del Buco offers the following opportunities for learning:

-developing and executing real projects on a farm.

-orientation meetings to create strong, positive relationships for the classroom.

-experiencing the old-fashioned environment of the field and the barn.

Whatever activity you choose, I would be happy to host your school at Ca’ del Buco.  I trust that you can find, in the activites at our farm, a place to embark on a profound learning adventure with your students.  Please feel free to visit our website at www.cadelbuco.it for more information.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Paola Guidi, Ph.D.

